
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
Dear Parents & Carers,         21/06/2023 

 

Open Evening and Parent Council Involvement 

 
On Tuesday 27th June, the school will have its open evening from 6p.m. to 8p.m. This a chance to 

welcome all our families and community members in to the school in a relaxed and informal way. 

Parents can wander through the school looking at what their bairns have been up to and speak with 

staff. 

 

We have the opportunity to provide teas and fancies during this event, with any donations received 

going to our parent council fund for supplying breakfast club and free fruit snack for all pupils. For this to 

be a success we would need help from lots of parents and their friends. We would need some fancies 

to keep folk fed and some willing volunteers to help feed them. If you could please provide a few 

fancies by lunchtime on Tuesday 27th that would be very much appreciated. If anyone is able to help 

with the teas, etc can you please let us know and we can make up a rota. 

 

We will also be looking for some parents to get involved with the parent council. Ideally we would have 

at least one representative from each year group to help us improve communication and make sure 

everyone is represented. So please be giving this some thought, the next AGM will be on Tuesday 12th 

September and we really need new members to help kick start the new academic year. Please put this 

date in your diary, as it is important to our school. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

T Fraser 
Tammie Fraser 

Chair 
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Vanderingshjem 
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Clerk: 

Mrs Julia Lyth 
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e-mail:-julia.lyth@shetland.gov.uk 

 

 


